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, I wiWhll 

be… 

 

This term, we will be finding out 

about the Ocean. What it is like, 

what lives there? We look at and 

compare the Ocean with where we 

live. We will explore animals that 

live in the ocean and decide which 

ones we like and why. 

Nursery are continuing to work on name writing and pencil control.  

Reception will continue with weekly handwriting. We are working on 

writing letters correctly and on lines.  

All children will still be 

participating in a wide range 

of practical maths activities 

involving numbers, shape 

and measurement. We will 

be securing our knowledge 

and understanding of 

numbers to 10 in Nursery 

and 20 and beyond in 

Reception.  

Reception will be doing their 

class assembly.  

Nursery will be coming to 

watch.  

We will be getting ready 

to go to our next classes.  

Reception will be 

involved in Transition 

week with Year 1.  

Nursery children will be 

having visits to their new 

Reception classes.  

We will use our role play 

areas to continue to 

develop children’s 

communication and 

language skills.  

We will read lots of fiction 

and non-fiction books to 

find out about different 

sea creatures.  

We will be having Sport’s Day! 

Trainers at the ready!!! Commotion 

in the Ocean 

In PE we will be 

concentrating on ball 

skills and games relating 

to Sport’s day. Weather 

permitting our PE 

sessions will be outside.  

As the weather hopefully gets 

warmer, we will be learning 

about the changes that happen 

in Summer. We will be looking at 

and comparing all the seasons.  

We will be taking part in 

Anti-bullying activities 

linked with Anti-bullying 

week.   


